
Sled Information 

 

1. Sleds will be mandatory for full participation in the Arrowhead District Winter Event. 

2. Sleds must be able to be able to be completely disassembled and reassembled each 

year. 

 

Some things we have learned experimenting with these sleds – 

1. The sled is very inexpensive to make (about $25 excluding rope). 

2. Parts are marked that can be natural (i.e. limbs from trees etc) and twine can be used 

instead of rope; together these substitutions will make the sled kit even cheaper to 

construct. 

3. You can lash parts together with rope or twine. We have found that rope works better 

if you want to use the same kit year after year. 

4. The connection between the back uprights and the runners can be anything, 

including screws as long as this connection can be undone and reassembled. This 

means, lashing, bolts etc as this area won’t be graded (the best solution will be shared 

with all). Again do not do anything permanent here like gluing or nails, as this area of 

attachment must still be able to be assembled and disassembled. 

5. All parts when dissembled must be separated and lie flat on the ground so that they 

could be stored in a "hockey" or large size duffle bag, if ever desired. 

 


